


instruments are at least retained, if 
not further improved. The ILO 
should make efforts to link up 
proposed labour standards with 
international instruments for 
fisheries management, particularly 
at the level of regional fisheries 
management organizations, and 
ensure that effective labour 
standards for crew on board larger 
fishing vessels are a pre-requisite 
for effective fisheries management, 
especially with regard to straddling 
fish stocks and highly migratory 
fish stocks. 

7. Last but not least, ICSF would like to 
wish the Committee al1 success in 
its deliberations and would like to 
see a Convention sufficiently 
flexible and protective for artisanal 
and small-scale fishing, on the one 
hand, and adequately prescriptive 
for large-scale fishing operations, 
on the other. 

8. We would also like to take this 
opportunity to announce a panel 
discussion on ILO Labour 
Standards for the Fishing Sector: A 
Small-Scale Fisheries Perspective 
that will be held on Tuesday, 14 
June 2005 from 14.30 to 17.30 hrs at 
the John Knox International Center, 
27 ch. des Crêts-de-Pregny, 
CH-1218, Grand-Saconnex, Genève, 
Suisse, Tel: 0041-22-747 0000. ICSF is 

happy to invite al1 interested 
members of this Committee to the 
panel discussion where 
representatives of small-scale 
fishers from Africa, Asia and Latin 
America are expected to speak. 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 3 
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